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	Education and Families
Mrs Lorraine Hunter
Head Teacher
Lawmuir Primary School
Footfield Road
Bellshill
ML4 2BY

www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk

	Dear Parent / Carer
 


Each year our Primary 7 classes have the opportunity to spend four/five days at “Kilbowie”, North Lanarkshire’s Residential Education Outdoor Centre in Oban.  Next session’s trip will take place from 14th September 2020 to 18th September 2020.  The cost of the four night stay will be £146.50 per child (£53.50 for those who are entitled to free meals).  These amounts include £5 which the children can spend at the centre tuck shop.  We appreciate that this is a considerable amount of money therefore we have given you as much notice as possible to allow you to pay in installments. We have also attached an equipment list to allow you start gathering items required.

Attached is a payment card which the children should bring each time they pay an installment.  Cheques should be made payable to “Lawmuir Primary School”.  You are more than welcome to pay a little each week via your child’s class teacher or you can now pay this on line via your child’s ‘ipayimpact’ account (the same one used to top up their lunch card). Please make sure you pay this money into the school trip section and NOT the LUNCH section as errors cannot be rectified if paid into wrong account. Please be careful.

To allow us to start planning please also complete the form below and return it to the school by 31st January (even if your child will not be going to Kilbowie).

An information afternoon will be held on Thursday 9th January 2020 at 2pm in Lawmuir.  This will be an opportunity for parents and children to find out more about the activities which the children will take part in and to ask any questions.  This trip is a wonderful opportunity for the children to see a different part of Scotland, to work with children from a different school and to take part in a range of activities which will increase their confidence and independence.  We hope that all our children will be able to join us on this trip.  If you would like more information please contact the school

Yours sincerely

Lorraine Hunter

Head Teacher
_________________________________________________________________________________

Kilbowie 

September 2020

My child would/would not like to take part in the week at Kilbowie. (Please delete as appropriate)
Child’s name ___________________________________
Room ________

Parent/Carer’s signature __________________________________
Date _________________
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